
I live in Northwest Hills and STRONGLY SUPPORT a District 10 map that starts north of 
2222.  Please return to the map dated 9/28 and move the southeastern boundary to start at 
2222.  I do not think my neighborhood shares enough interest with the neighborhoods of 
Tarrytown, Brykerwoods, and Rosedale, although they are lovely neighborhoods.  Those of us in 
Northwest Austin have different issues and needs in a representative than those communities 
closer to downtown. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila Ellwood 


